
Clarendon CISD’s Title IX administrators have attended Eichelbaum Wardell Hansen Powell & 
Muñoz P.C.’s “New Title IX Rules and Regulations” series. Materials from this series in 
compliance with Section 106.45(b)(10)(i)(D) of the regulations can be found here: 
http://www.edlaw.com/materials/new-title-ix-rules-and-regulations-materials.aspx. 

 


